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1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) welcomed the success of the 2
nd

 and 

3
rd

 meetings of the Durban Forum for in-depth discussion on capacity-building, held during 

SBI 38 and 40.  

2. The SBI expressed its appreciation to Parties and representatives of 

intergovernmental and non-governmental organizations and the private sector for their 

active participation in the 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 meetings of the Durban Forum and for the sharing of 

experiences and exchanging of ideas, best practices and lessons learned regarding the 

implementation of capacity-building activities related to the implementation of the Kyoto 

Protocol. 

3. The SBI welcomed the launch of the UNFCCC Capacity-building Portal.1 

4. The SBI continued, but did not conclude, its consideration of capacity-building for 

developing countries under the Kyoto Protocol. It agreed to continue its consideration of 

the matter at SBI 41 (December 2014) on the basis of the draft decision text contained in 

the annex to document FCCC/SBI/2013/L.18/Rev.1, with a view to recommending a draft 

decision for consideration and adoption by the Conference of the Parties serving as the 

meeting of the Parties to the Kyoto Protocol at its tenth session (December 2014).  

    

                                                           
 1 <http://unfccc.int/capacitybuilding/core/activities.html>. 
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